
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

WEEKLY BULLETIN 
Sunday 1st September 2024 

 
Weekly Collection:  

10th/ 11th Aug  £1,138.92 
 

Online Donations £57.50 
 

Thank you for your 
continued support 

 
 
 

The Sanctuary Lamp 
Will burn this week for a 

Special Intention 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
                          

 

Mass Sechedule:  
2nd – 8th Sep 2024 

 

Mass 

Monday: 10am  

Tuesday: 7pm 

Wednesday: 10am 

Thursday:  10am 

 

 

 

Mass 

Saturday: 7.00pm 

(Vigil) 

Sunday: 9am & 11am

 

 

 

 

Parish Draw  Congratulations to this months winners. 1st Prize £500 Brian Campbell, 
2nd Prize £100 Ann Maguire 3rd Prize Vilma Trusdale.  Next Draw Wednesday 18th 
September.  Tickets £5 per month.  Thank you for your support. 
Shoeboxes for Romania We are planning to collect the shoeboxes again this year for 
Romania.  More details to follow. 
Mother & Toddler Group Aghagallon Community Centre, beginning Friday 12th  
September 10am-11.30am. 
Unislim Now is the time to JOIN with FREE MEMBERSHIP available 2nd-
14th September.  All you pay is the class fee £6.95, a SAVING of £9.50!  Join your local 
class – Unislim with Nuala. Mondays @ 7pm, Cranagh Hall,  
Aghagallon,BT67 0AE.  Online classes also available.   
For more information visit Unislim.com or  
message me on Facebook 

RECENTLY DECEASED 

Archbishop Noel Treanor  Months Mind Mass Sunday 8th Sep at 5pm, St Peter’s Cathedral 

Marie Fegan 

Dan Moore   Month’s Mind Mass Sunday 1st September at 11am 

ANNIVERSARIES AT THIS TIME 

Maura Mulholland     Anniversary Mass Tuesday 3rd September at 7pm 
Dolores Cushley     Anniversary Mass Saturday 7th September at 7pm 
Barry Geraghty     Anniversary Mass Sunday 8th September at 11am 
Patrick Rogers 
Thomas Rogers 
Lottie Lavery 
Seamus Nelson 
William Mulholland (50) 
 
 
 
                          
 
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
                               
 
 

Collections Thank you for your continued support through 
collection envelopes, direct debits and the card machine.  We 
are looking volunteers for our weekend Masses to take up the 
collection.  This involves passing the basket around the 
Church and returning it to the altar.  If you would like to 
volunteer let Fr Declan know after Mass. 
Saturday evening Choir Practice will resume on Wednesday 
4th September at 6.45pm-8pm in the Church.  New members 
are very welcome, come along on Wednesday evening and 
speak to Chris.  This Choir sings thourghout the year at our 
7pm Mass on Saturday. 
The Community Choir will resume singing at 11am Mass 
from Sunday 8th September. They sing at 11am Mass on the 
2nd and 4th Sundays of each month with a short rehearsal 
beforehand from 10.15am. New members are very welcome, 
both children (who have made their First Communion) and 
adults alike. Additionally, any musicians are also very welcome. 
St. Patrick’s Guide Unit -Registration night will be on 

Thursday 5th September 6.30pm - 7.30pm. First night for the 

girls will be Thursday 12th September. We look forward to 

welcoming all our girls back as well as welcoming new comers. 

We are in need of adult helpers, if you are over 18yrs and 

interested in joining our team we would love to hear from you. 

For more information please contact the Unit Leader Eimear 

on 07712 574060 or Gerardette on 07786737211 

The Knights of Saint Columbanus would like to invite you 

to the Veneration of the Relic of St Padre Pio of Pietrelcina.  

St Patrick's Church, Aghagallon, Saturday 21st September 

2024,  after 7pm Mass. 

Rotas for Readers and Eucharistic Ministers now available in 

the Church porch. 

Africia Magazine available in the church porch. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

MINISTRY OF WELCOME 
We welcome Eloïse who was Baptised recently, into our Parish Family 

Baptisms: Please email the office for a booking form and more details. Baptisms take place the 1st 
and 3rd Sunday of the month directly after 11am Mass and on Thursday evenings at 6pm. At least 
one month’s notice is required, during which parents meet with a member of our Baptismal Team 
and the family attends the 11am Sunday Mass weekly, prior to the Baptism. Families must also be 
present at 11am Mass on the morning their child receives the sacrament and be ready to begin 
immediately after Mass. If families are unable to complete the preparation or attend Mass, the 
Baptism will be rebooked to a time when they can.  
Weddings: Couples must contact Fr Declan six months before the date of their wedding to arrange 
to complete the necessary paperwork. Couples are also required to attend a pre-marriage course. A 
Wedding Mass is only offered to those who attend Mass in their parish weekly during the six-month 
notice of marriage period.  
 

                     
 


